
 

 

Memo: SACM/PRN/Notice/07/24/203      Date: 04.07.2024 

 

NOTICE 

This is to inform all Students that due to 6th Semester CU Examinations, regular classes 

will be not conducted during 5th to 15th July 2024. However, considering comparatively 

less no. of Examinees on 9th and 11th July 2024, regular classes for 2nd Semester will 

be held on 9th and 11th July 2024  

 

All the 2nd Semester students are hereby informed to attend the regular classes on 9th 

and 11th July as per schedule. 

 

All the Faculty members are hereby informed to conduct the classes since regular 

classes are getting conducted in very less numbers because of series of examinations. 

 

    

 

        

______________________       

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kumar Sen        

Principal          

      

  

 

     

 


